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Sacramento Business Journal - "Will New Equal Pay
Law Be A Headache For Employers? Legal Experts
Weigh In"
October 8, 2015 Los Angeles

Scott Witlin of the Los Angeles office was quoted in the Sacramento
Business Journal's article, "Will new equal pay law be a headache for
employers? Legal experts weigh in," which was published on Oct. 8. Scott
was quoted extensively in the below article on California's Fair Pay Bill.
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